RECEIVED

AUG 0 3 2004

July 28, 2004

Re: Acquisition of Pennichuck Water Works

N.H Public Utilities Commission 8 Old Suncook Road Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Commissioners:

I request that I, State Representative Claire B. McHugh, be granted full intervener status in the proceedings related to the acquisition of Pennichuck Water Works Inc. by the City of Nashua.

I should be allowed to intervene because as a state representative I have the duty to protect the rights and represent the views of my constituents, who are ratepayers. I believe that the Pennichuck Aquifer may be located in Ward 1 that I represent, certainly the watershed is.

I was present at the initial meeting today, 7/28/04, and heard Attorney Camerino of the McLane Law Firm speak regarding his misinterpretation of our legislative intent on recent legislation dealing with the regionalization of a water district. I was involved in that legislation and wish to correct the record as to our intentions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Claire B. McHugh

NH State Representative

Claure B. McHugh

61 Dublin Avenue

Nashua, NH 03063-2045